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Your Majesty King Salman bin Abdulaziz Al Saud, 

I am alarmed to learn that 10 Egyptian Nubian men were sentenced to prison terms ranging between 10 to 18 years by the Specialized Criminal Court in Riyadh on 10 October 2022 under the Counter-Terrorism Law. The men are: Adel Ibrahim Faqir, Dr. Farjallah Ahmed Youssef, Jamal Abdullah Masri, Mohamed Fathallah Gomaa, Sayyed Hashem Shater, Ali Gomaa Ali Bahr, Saleh Gomaa Ahmed, Abdulsalam Gomaa Ali Bahr, Abdullah Gomaa Ali and Wael Ahmed Hassan Ishaq. They were arrested on 14 July 2020 in relation to a cultural event they had planned to mark the 1973 Arab-Israeli war. Some of them are older and suffer from health problems.
I urge you to release all 10 men immediately as they are detained solely for peacefully exercising their human rights. Pending their release, I call on you to ensure that they have full access to medical care, lawyers and regular contact with their families. 

Yours sincerely,
(Naam, adres)
The Netherlands 

